
REGULAR meeting of the Board of Public Safety was held on Thursday, June 14, 2012, 9:00 
a.m. at the City Building, 82 Main Street, Hornell, NY. 

PRESENT: Mayor Shawn D. Hogan; Commissioners George Huffsmith and Dave Sengstock; 
Police Chief Ted Murray; Fire Captain Brian Tingley, Codes Officer Jeff Johnson and City Clerk 
Barbara M. Perrott 

AND FROM THE MEDIA: Andrew Poole, Evening Tribune and Bill Dugan, WLEA. 

ALSO PRESENT: 

ABSENT: Fire Chief Dan Smith 

By Sengstock/Huffsmith 
RESOVLED, that the minutes of the last meeting held 5/10/12 be approved as read. 
Carried ­ Ayes all ( X ) 

By Huffsmith/Sengstock 
RESOVLED, that the Reports of Fire, Ambulance, Codes and Police be approved and 
ordered filed. 
Carried ­ Ayes all ( X ) 

By Sengstock/Huffsmith 
RESOLVED, that claims in the amount of $ 344,351.28 be approved and paid as audited. 
Carried ­ Ayes all ( X ) 

MISCELLANEOUS: 

A local resident expressed her praise for the Police Department to Mayor Hogan regarding 
their help in resolving a situation. Hogan thanked Officers Ciancaglini and Secondo for their 
efforts on her behalf. 

Chief Murray discussed training that Sgt. Mullen has attended regarding techniques in 
subduing people without hurting themselves or the suspect. 

Mayor Hogan discussed an increase in the use of street drugs and commended Chief 
Murray for his efforts in staying on top of the problem. 

By Sengstock/Hogan 
RESOLVED, that this meeting adjourn at 9:15 am. 
Carried ­ Ayes all (X) 

____________________________ _____________________________ 
Shawn D. Hogan Barbara M. Perrott 
Mayor City Clerk


